
 

Pastor:  Rev. Robert Franco 
Parochial Vicar: Rev. Isidore Munishi 
Deacons: Rev. Mr. John Rivera 

                Rev. Dr. Ken DeLuca, Retired  
PSR Principal: Kelly Reed 
Music Director:  Mary Pokrywka 
 

 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday…………….…...………………………5:00 p.m. 
     (This Mass is Live Streamed & Recorded) 
 

Sunday……………………………… 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. 
 

5:30 p.m. Evening Mass on  
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday  

 

Holydays………………………Consult the Bulletin 
 

For updates check St. Julie’s Website 
 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays……………………………3:30 - 4:30 p.m.  

In the Church 
 

PSR - PARISH SCHOOL OF 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES 

Grades 1 - 8:  6:30 - 7:45 p.m. Sunday 
(check PSR website for information) 

 

RCIA & RCIC (Rite of Christian Initiation 

of Adults and Children) 
 

BAPTISMS 
1st & 3rd Sunday by appointment 

 

MARRIAGE 
Arrangements must be made 6 months  

in advance 
 

NEW PARISHIONERS 
You are welcome to call the office 

or register on line. 

CHURCH-CATECHETICAL CENTER • 440-327-1978 

5500 Lear Nagle Road • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039  
 

CHAPEL-ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 

5545 Opal Drive • N. Ridgeville, OH 44039 

Hours: (Monday–Friday) 9:00 a.m.–5:00 p.m. 

Phone: 440-327-1978 • Fax: 440-327-1994 

Email: stjbc@stjuliebilliart.org 

       Fr. Bob: franco@stpeternr.org 

Website: www.stjuliebilliart.org 

PARISH MISSION STATEMENT 

 
 

St. Julie Billiart is a welcoming Roman Catholic community 
that deepens our personal relationship with Jesus Christ by 
worshiping together, reaching out to others and building up  
the Kingdom of God. 

May 5, 2024 



St. Julie Billiart Parish 6th Sunday of Easter  
Dear Parishioners, 

Shortly before Noon this Saturday, May 4, Mr. Del Sherman 

was ordained a deacon for the service of the Diocese of Cleveland. As 

was mentioned last week during the announcement time at our Masses, 

Deacon Del has been assigned to serve both St. Peter and St. Julie 

Parishes. 

Deacon Del and I will be meeting over the next week or so to 

discuss specific duties as he begins his ordained ministry. As a parish, 

we will be joining him in a special concelebrated Mass next Sunday, 

May 12 at 8:00 a.m. There will be a reception in our gym 

immediately after the Mass. (Deacon Del chose this time in consultation 

with the other four men who were ordained with him on Saturday, May 4. 

They will be visiting each other’s parishes to celebrate their ordinations.) 

Let us keep Deacon Del and his classmates in our prayers as they begin 

their ministry to the church. 

I congratulate our fifty or so students and adult who were 

Confirmed by Bp. Michael Woost this past Wednesday, May 1. May 

they always keep this gift of God stirred into a flame, living in the power, 

love, and self-control that the Holy Spirit brings. (2 Timothy 1:6-7) 

This Monday, May 6, the parish councils of St. Peter and  

St. Julie Parishes will be meeting at St. Julie Church for our second 

joint parish council meeting. We will spend some time reviewing the past 

fiscal calendar year as well as looking forward to further cooperation for 

the 2024-2025 year. Over the next few months, we will be praying and 

working together in these ways: 

1. The Solemnity of the Body and Blood of Christ Procession 

on Sunday, June 2. We will process the Blessed Sacrament 

from St. Peter to St. Julie Parish immediately after the Noon 

Mass at St. Peter Parish. Last year we arrived at St. Julie 

Parish shortly after 2:00 p.m. Once at St. Julie Parish we will 

conclude with a brief period of adoration, prayer, and 

Benediction. A social will follow. 

2. Home Visits to each registered household in St. Julie and 

St. Peter Parishes. This will take place during the late summer. 

This is an ambitious undertaking! We will be visiting over 2500 

households. The goal will simply be to distribute information 

about each parish and especially about the Eucharist, inviting 

parishioners back to Mass and giving them information about 

the Eucharist. Home visitors will be needed. Training will be 

provided. And like the gospel, we will go two by two. 

3. Parish Council Formation and Visioning Retreat: The Parish 

Councils of both parishes normally have a mini formation 

retreat each year. St. Peter and St. Julie will do this together 

later this summer. We will work at developing a common vision. 

Then each council will discern its officers. 

 Please keep our councils in your prayers. 

 Finally, I participated in a highly informative webinar last 

week dealing with wills. I learned that around two out of every three 

adults do not have a will. And only a total of 7% of people have included 

charitable giving in their plan. And perhaps the most astounding statistic  

 
 

 

 

Attention PrimeTimers   
We will be attending the Crushers Baseball 
Game on Wednesday, May 29, at 1:05 p.m. 
Twenty tickets at $8 per ticket have been 

obtained for the group. Those interested 
will meet for lunch at 11:00 a.m. at Fiesta 

Habaneros across the street from the 
ballpark.  Contact Sue Dybowski at 

sadybowski2@gmail.com or at 419-350-

1164 to reserve your tickets.  A $5 per 
person fee to join Prime Timers will be 

charged if you are not already a member of 
the group and will entitle you to 
membership in the group through August of 

2025.   
 

Congratulations Mr. Del Sherman 
Mr. Del Sherman, a parishioner of St. Peter 

Parish in North Ridgeville, after five years 
of preparation, will be ordained to the 
Permanent Diaconate on Saturday, May 4. 

Bishop Edward Malesic has assigned       

Mr. Del Sherman to serve at both St. Peter 

and St. Julie Parish. Let us keep Del and his 
family in our prayers this week as he and 
his classmates make their final 

preparations for ordination to the 
Permanent Diaconate and service to the 

Diocese of Cleveland. 
 
 
 

 “It was not you who chose me, but I 
who chose you and appointed you to go and 
bear fruit that will remain, so that whatever 
you ask the Father in my name he may give 
you. This I command you: love one another.”  
   - Jn 15:16-17 

was that approximately in the United 

States $84 trillion will transfer from 

one generation to the next over the next 

20 years. The Catholic Community 

Foundation (A Diocese of Cleveland 

entity) has partnered with Free Will to 

assist people in preparing a will. Also, if 

you would be more comfortable with an 

attorney, there are a number of 

attorneys from St. Peter Parish that 

specialize in wills and estate planning. I 

would be glad to share that information 

with you. See the bulletin article for 

more information about the Diocese of 

Cleveland and freewill. 

 In Christ, 

 Fr. Bob Franco 

mailto:sadybowski2@gmail.com


 

the health of, and caregivers of: 
Lisa Ramsey, daughter of Tony Frameli, 
Barbara Dodge, sister of Bernice Cusick, 

Mae Preiss, mother of Sandy Zanick, 

Kevin Minnich, brother of Judy Selee, 

Elaine Payne, Carly Guerra, Agnes 

Valenta, Louise Alexander, Kennedy 
Smith, granddaughter of Dottie Heller,  

Marian Kessler,  Jeff Kohl, son of Mary 

Anne Schwarzwalder, Christian 

Hoffman, nephew of Pat, Daniel DeLaat, 

Dolores Rivera, Bob Jirousek, Barb 
Vrtachnik, Terry Flanagan, Jean 

Rasmussen, Kathleen Sobczak, JoAnne 

Bellomo, and the Regula family; for the 

repose of the soul of Mary Shrenkel, 

sister of Elaine Payne, for our men & 
women in uniform; our firefighters, 

police, doctors & nurses; for vocations 

to the priesthood, diaconate, & religious 

life.  

 Please call the office to add a 
name to the Prayer List, the name will 
stay for one month.  
 

Free, Legal Will-Writing  
Resource for You 

Making a will isn’t expensive. But not 

having one may cost your family a 
great deal. We encourage you to 

protect the people and causes you 
care about by taking advantage of a 

free, will-writing resource offered to 
you by the Catholic Community 
Foundation. FreeWill is a no-cost 

online estate planning tool which 
allows you to create a legal will in 20 

minutes or less, giving you an 
opportunity to plan for your future, 
provide for those you love and perhaps 

even express your gratitude to God 
with a future gift to benefit our 

parish.  Get started at 

www.catholiccommunity.org/freewill 

Parish & Community Events May 5, 2024 

Religious Education 
 

PSR-Parish School of Religion 

Sunday: Grades 1-8, 6:30 to 7:45 p.m.  

Mass Intentions for the Week 

The Week Ahead 
 

Sun.  PSR Mass, 9:00 a.m. 

 Youth Group High School, 

             St. Peter’s 7:45-9:15 

Wed. Rosary, 1:00 

 Adoration, 2:00-5:00 

Sat. Women’s Breakfast, St. Julie 

Sun. Mother’s Day  

 
Women’s Breakfast 
Please join us for the St. Julie &    

St. Peter Women's Fellowship 

breakfast on Saturday, May 11 at 

8:30 a.m. at St. Julie’s.  Enjoy a 

delicious breakfast and conversation 

with other women of our parishes 

while hearing about a topic of our 

faith. So we have enough seating and 

food prepared, please RSVP by May 

6th at our website: https://

www.stpeternr.org/womens-

ministry .  If you prefer, you can call 

our office and we will get you 

registered.    

 

Parish Stewardship 
April 28:………………………………………………………….......…………….……………………………………. ..………….....…….……….…………..….$3050 

Faith Direct:………………….………………………..……….………………………..…...…………...…...…$ 
School Subsidy:…………………….………...………..…..………...…........................................................................................……...$5 

Capital Improvement: ……………….………………....………..……………………………….……….…………...…..…….……..$185 
 Net Offertory:……………………….…………………..…………..…..………$3240 

In Person Mass Attendance:…………………………………………….…….. 359 

Thank you for sharing your Blessings.  

May 4 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Winnie Smick  (Chuck Smick) 

May 5 Sunday  9:00 a.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

  11:00 a.m. Mary Lou Jufko  (Dennis Jufko) 

May 6 Monday  5:30 p.m. All Souls 

May 8 Wednesday  5:30 p.m. Linda LaLonde  (LaLonde Family) 

May 10 Friday  5:30 p.m. Ronald Regula  (Roseann Regula) 

May 11 Saturday  5:00 p.m. Deceased Members of the Hohman Family  

                                            (Tim & Lee Hohman) 

May 12 Sunday  9:00 a.m. Sam & Ann Tacchite  (Cindy Bacisin) 

  11:00 a.m. St. Julie Billiart Parishioners 

 

Men’s Breakfast - Please join us for the St. Julie & St. Peter 

Men's Fellowship breakfast on Saturday,  May 18 at 8:20 a.m.  
Breakfast will be served at St. Peter’s in the Gym.  Open to men 
of any parish in the Diocese, come and enjoy a hearty, hot 

breakfast followed by a short video and discussion. 
We will end promptly at 9:45 a.m. So we have an idea 

of how much food to prepare please RSVP by sending 
an email to sjspbreakfast@gmail.com by May 13.  

 

Charles Beznoska 
Dominic Carter 

Halle Edge 
Matthew Krejsa 

Sophie Lukachinsky 
Sophia Massie 
Ariela Ochwat 
Leah Palazzo 

Kyle Prokopius 

Congratulations      
to our                             

Newly Confirmed 

http://www.catholiccommunity.org/freewill
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Healing Prayer 
St. Julie's prayer teams are ready to offer prayer for 

healing of your physical, spiritual, emotional, and other 
needs. In March, the teams prayed over six people. The 
next time of offering healing prayer will be Sunday, May 

19, after the 9:00 a.m. Mass. If you are in need of 
experiencing the gentle touch and love of Jesus, stay 

after Mass and have one of our teams pray over you. They 
currently expect to be available one Sunday in "odd" 
months, and one Saturday in "even" months.  
 

Birthright is a free, non-sectarian, non-profit 

emergency pregnancy service.  Since March 1973, 

Birthright of Lorain County has been available to all 

single and married women and their families who have 

difficulty coping with their pregnancies.  If you know 

someone who is pregnant and needs help, let them know 

they can find the loving help they need by calling 

Birthright at (440) 324-9566 or by visiting https://

birthright.org/elyria.   
 

Community Care is in need of non-perishable food 

items such as; canned vegetables, tuna, tomato soup, 

rice, pasta, canned fruit, macaroni & cheese also things 

like bar soap, shampoo, hygiene products, toothpaste, 

mouth wash, toilet paper, deodorant, laundry soap, etc.  

Place bags in the vestibule marked Comm. Care.  
 

Youth Group for St. Julie/St. Peter Students  
A new Youth Group has been formed to include all High 
School students of St. Julie’s and St. Peter’s Parishes. 

Our next High School meeting will be this Sunday evening, 
May 5, 7:45 to 9:15 p.m. at St. Peter’s.  
The next Middle School meeting will be on Thursday, May 

16 at St. Peter’s from 7:30-8:30 p.m. at the Apostle Hall.  
We will be welcoming all 6th graders.  All are welcome and 

bring a friend. 

Ministers Schedule 

Sat,May 4  Rec 

S–Beth Paoloni 
L-Suzanne Snyder 

EM–Beth Paoloni 

Chris Vacca 

C-Deacon John 

U-Not Filled 
U-Agnes Klimkowicz 

May 5, 9:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Ken Allen 

EM-Tom Lamoda 

Ray Sharron 

Robert Ricksecker 

U-Dave Rodriguez 
U-Jim Gaffney 

11:00 

S-Not Filled 
L-Gloria Hearns 

EM-Tony Tinnirello 

Not Filled 

Larry Rozman 

U-Gene Morrison 
U-Nick Guerrieri 

Sat,May 11  Rec 

S–Chris Vacca 
L-Terry Flanagan 

EM–Jim Nolan 

Beth Paoloni 

C-Deacon John 

U-Sue Dybowski 
U-Keith Klimkowicz 
S-Sophie Lukachinsky 

S-Ryan Papesch 

May 12, 9:00 

S-John Burghard 
L-Linda Vasiloff 

EM-Ray Sharron 

John Burghard 

Jim Livingston 

U-Hung Lee 
U-Nick Guerrieri 
 
 

11:00 

S-Kathleen McWeeny 
L-Barb Arguello 

EM-Bob Leither 

Kathleen McWeeny 

Joe Kotarsky 

U-Dave Rodriguez 
U-Not Filled 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?b188L2ZKJb4uIk4-GJH2IgmNvQQcbJAOj_5bJDtwlV1KMxjxZvyqQtSiE5ldNq2j1enbTWZHiQOAN4741CIqE0w~~
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Ukraine Welcome Committee Update 
Since our April 9th update, we have gathered a list of 

items that will help the Bryiovskyis enjoy this 

summer.  To access follow directions below. 

We are trying to get ready for some summer fun for our 

Ukrainian family.  

Please check out the new things we want to gather 

together for them to use after school is out. Keep in 

mind that new or used items are welcomed. Thanks for 

all you do. 

We are using SignUp as we have in the past.  

Please sign up for "Ukraine WC Donations Summer Fun" 

Here is how it works in three easy steps: 

1. Type this link into your browser  to go to our 

invitation page on signups: https://signup.com/

go/EjyWTbL 

2. Enter your email address: (You will NOT need to 

register an account on SignUp) 

3. Sign up! Choose your spots - SignUps will send you 

an automated confirmation and reminders. Easy! 

Note: sign-up does not share your email address with 

anyone. If you prefer not to use your email address, 

please contact us and we can sign you up manually. 

You can Email Ceil Morrison or Beth Paoloni 

at stjstpwchousesupplies@gmail.com to talk about 

pick-up or drop off options. 
 

K of C Measure-Up Collection Campaign 
We will be collecting during the weekend of May 18/19.  

The proceeds go to those with disabilities. 80% of the 
funds collected go to a local charity which our council 
decided to continue to Lucy Idol.  The other 20% of all 

funds collected go to the state K of C who then decides on 
a state level which charity to donate to. 
 

Healing Prayer   
St. Julie's prayer teams are ready to offer prayer for healing 
of your physical, spiritual, emotional, and other needs. In 

March, the teams prayed over six people. The next time of 

offering healing prayer will be Sunday, May 19, after the 

9:00 a.m. Mass. If you are in need of experiencing the gentle 

touch and love of Jesus, stay after Mass and have one of our 
teams pray over you. They currently expect to be available one 

Sunday in "odd" months, and one Saturday in "even" months.  

 

News & Events 
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